



INFORMATION BULLETIN

Bulletin #: 12018 - 018

Date: April 18, 2018

To: Districts, Clubs, ORA, Associate Members, Board of Directors

CC: Ontario Soccer Staff

From: Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Awareness of Reported Online Scam

Please be advised that Ontario Soccer has been notified by a Club and member District that there is a current soccer targeted phishing online scam in operation.

It has been reported that a Club has been targeted where an imposter is representing the Club President to convince Club members and/or staff to purchase gift cards that they will then be reimbursed. We are under the assumption that contact information has been acquired off the Club website based on the report.

If you come across any similar instances, please report this fraudulent activity to your local policing authorities. Please share this information.

